On June 5th, the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board item CP6 - CM at Risk Agreement for Okeeheelee Middle School Addition:

Request:  Please provide a list of schools projected to be funded by state CSR construction funding from the legislature.

Response:  This is one of the items staff will be working on over the next few months as we continue to develop the FY 2007-2011 Five-Year Capital Plan.
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